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COMHAIRLE CONTAE ATHA CLIATH THEAS

SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
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MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

MONDAY 9th July  2007

HEADED ITEM NO. 2(g)

Report on boundary wall at Cherryville/St. Brigid’s Road

At the Lucan Clondalkin Area Committee of 26th June 2007 a Motion was passed requesting the Council to arrange for 2 blocks to be placed on top of the boundary wall between the houses at St. Brigid’s Road and the new Part V development at Cherryville which is nearing completion. The infill development, which is being constructed by Menolly Homes under a Part V arrangement consists of an infill housing development for older persons comprising 3 no. single storey one bedroom units, 2 no. single storey two bedroom units, and conversion with extension of existing two storey house to 4 no. one bedroom apartments

The wall between the Cherryville development and St. Brigid’s Road has been surveyed independently, and has been found to be capable of taking an extra two blocks, provided some extra pillars are provided. 

The Council will arrange for the work to be carried out, provided that agreement can be reached with all the residents on matters such as working arrangements and their acceptance of liability for the work carried out on the wall into the future. The Council will contact the residents concerned and if agreement can be reached the works will be undertaken shortly.

